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July 2023 
 

Dear Staff, Parents and Carers 

Following the staff, parent and carer consultations into forming the Agape Multi-Academy Trust, I write to 

inform you that the Governing Body has formally agreed to progress with forming the Trust. 

This will involve a significant amount of work, coming at the same time as the Wargrave new builds for our 

science block expansion and new school dining hall over the next two years. In order to provide leadership 

capacity at Wargrave, the Governors advertised internally for an interim Headteacher. 

After a rigorous process, confirmed by the Governing Body, I am very pleased to announce that Mrs 

Alexander has been appointed as interim Headteacher, starting this September. Her application and 

interview were truly first class, exemplifying the professionalism, dedication and commitment we all know 

she demonstrates every day.  

Mr Gray will continue as Executive Headteacher and CEO Designate of The Agape Trust. He will have strategic 

responsibility for Wargrave, Charvil and for formation and growth of the Trust. 

I am certain you will join me in congratulating Mrs Alexander on this well deserved promotion. 

Mrs Alexander writes: 

It gives me great pleasure to accept the role of interim Headteacher at The Piggott School. I feel very 

privileged to work with the inspiring students, committed colleagues and supportive families that we have in 

our school community. To have the opportunity to lead, and further develop, the first-class learning 

experience that we aspire to provide for our young people is an honour and a responsibility that I will not take 

lightly. Following our extremely successful Ofsted inspection in May, I am very much looking forward to 

working with all stakeholders to ensure that every member of our school community can flourish and achieve 

success. 

From myself as Chair of the Governing Body, thank you for all of your support, and I wish you and your loved 
ones a peaceful and restful summer holiday. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
Richard Thiele 
Chair of the Governing Body 
  


